From: Russell, Susan 
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 1:56 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Capifali, Ivan; Cappello, Susan
Subject: Upcoming Donation of Vaccine

Dear Steve:

The following email provides disclosure of a forthcoming donation of bivalent flu vaccine  and Bordatella vaccine from Rosemont Hockey Partners, LP. 

The total donation will eventually be worth $97,743.00; however, the donation will be made quarterly (with the first installment value of $24,435); the first shipment is anticipated to arrive Wednesday of next week. We plan to assess usage after the first shipment and determine the amounts needed each quarter. 

We have worked with legal to set up the donation, and they have worked with the counsel for Rosemont Hockey Partners. 

Please let me know if we should provide you with a copy of the paid invoice and our acknowledgement letter upon receipt. 

And please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Kindest regards,

Susan

Susan Russell

Executive Director, 

Chicago Animal Care and Control

